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Dear Parents,   
I hope you are all well and looking forward to half term in two weeks 
time. Thank you for the lovely messages of support and appreciation. 
I have passed these on to staff and it has boosted their morale   
knowing that you are still thinking of them even when you have 
your hands full coping with home learning.  

Children’s Mental Health Week 
It is children’s mental health week this week , I have included some 
links to different organisations and support groups which you may 
find useful. There are a series of helpful  
videos and   resources free to use at   
www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk.  
The theme this year is express yourself  
and resources are  available  to support 
children to talk about their feelings. I 
hope you find this useful. We are adding 
resources and links which you may find 
useful on the school website in the      
wellbeing tab.  
If you feel that you may need additional support for your child the 
Suffolk Emotional and Wellbeing Hub is there to improve the well-
being and mental health of children in Suffolk.                 

 
If you visit the website or call them on :  
0345 600 2090     
 
 
 

Suffolk mind  have a number of resources and support for adults and 
children to help them stay well. Anyone who needs support can con-
tact their friendly team. Call: 0300 111 6000 (Monday – Friday).   

 
  
     
  

If you feel you would like some support with developing your child’s 
resilience to help them cope with the ups and downs of life. You may 
find the virtual workshops useful at  www.wellbeingnands.co.uk   



Stars  of the Week  
  We are delighted that we are still able to celebrate the children’s achievements in the star of the 

week assemblies. The assemblies take place  virtually for the children in school and we are able to 

record these to share with all of the children via TEAMS.  

A link will be placed on your child’s post page in their class team. If you click on the link then a 

notification e mail will be sent to school to enable the children to access the assembly. We hope 

everyone enjoys the celebration.                                                                                               

Each week there is a star of the week for children working in school and at home.   

Holly Class:  Oliver, Furkan 

 

Willow Class: Zakary, Willow 

 

Elm Class:  Ryan, Layla 

 

Oak Class: Matilda , Noah 

                                                                                           

Cherry Class: Oliver, Cooper 

 

Beech Class: Millie, Zac 

 

Maple Class: Riley, Joseph 

 

Poplar Class: Harry, Oliver 

 

Acer Class: Ava , Shay 

 

Cedar Class: Ava, Jack L 

 

Hazel Class: Katie , Amelie 

We are all very proud of you.  


